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E-Gazette Notice 
Proposed Reconstruction of Choa Chu Kang Waterworks (CCKWW)
Environmental Impact Assessment Report

PUB, Singapore’s National Water Agency (PUB) has completed the Environmental 
Impact Assessment (EIA) study for the above-mentioned project. This 
reconstruction of Choa Chu Kang Waterworks (CCKWW) project is required to 
timely renew key water infrastructure to safeguard Singapore’s water security and 
ensure a continued supply of good and safe drinking water well into the future. 

Prior to the calling of the construction contract, the Environmental Impact 
Assessment (EIA) was conducted from 3Q2021 to 4Q2021 for the proposed 
reconstruction.  The objective is to establish environmental baseline conditions 
of the study areas, develop mitigation measures against anticipated impacts from 
during construction, and to prepare the scope for the Environmental Monitoring 
and Management Plan (EMMP) during the construction works.

Nature Group (NG) engagement session were held on 26 Mar 2022, together with 
NParks, and URA. Their feedback have also been incorporated in the EIA report.

The EIA report will be available online at PUB’s website (https://www.pub.gov.
sg/resources/publications/EnvironmentalStudies) for public feedback from 04 July 
2022 to 01 August 2022. For enquiries and feedback related to the e-gazette and 
EIA report, please contact Mr Neo Hong Chuan at Neo_Hong_Chuan@pub.gov.sg 
and Mr Lim Ooi Kwan at Lim_Ooi_Kwan@pub.gov.sg.


